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PRESS RELEASE 

 

On Tuesday, June 2, 2015 at about 11:08 pm Barnstable Police Officers Armando 

Feliciano and Corbin Fries were dispatched to a Hyannis area motel for an unknown 

medical emergency. 

 

Upon arrival the officers were directed by a bystander to a room where a woman was in 

advanced labor and about to deliver a child. Officer Feliciano assisted the woman in the 

delivery of a healthy baby girl as ambulance and rescue personnel arrived.  

 

Both the mother and newborn child were taken to Cape Cod Hospital by Hyannis Fire 

Department personnel for evaluation and additional treatment. 


